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Week Commencing the 215t November 2021

MESSAGE FROM Tulﬂ
\ TEACHERS:
[
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® Please remember that adults
should wear their masks when

inside the school.

It has been a very busy and fun week in
Pre-school and the children have had a
wonderful time learning all about
insects. They have been learning the

rhyme “Incy Wincy Spider” and Pre-
school Red performed it on the stage for
the whole of Reception and pre-school.

they were AMAZING! The children
have ben exploring outdoors and have
been on bug hunts to see what insects
they could find. Next week, the children

ill be | ing the rh “Baa Baa B
Wi be»earmngt e rhyme “Baa Baa Black HOME ACTIVITY:
Sheep” and will start to learn about farm
animals.

Ask your child to recite the rhyme
“Incy Wincy Spider”.
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A of the Week B

Library Books - Please make

sure books are returned in the

yellow library folders to allow your > P
child to take a new book out. = =0
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Photos of the Week




